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The board recognizes that the topic of energy conservation commands a great deal of 

urgency due to escalating costs and reduced availability of energy products. The board is 

thus committed to a total energy management approach designed to reduce energy 

consumption in each school building. This commitment is predicated on a team approach 

with administrators, students, custodians and building users engaging in cooperative efforts 

that will result in reduced energy consumption. 

 

The board is also of the opinion that energy education should be an integral part of the total 

instructional program. Staff and students should conduct discussions pertaining to all 

aspects of the energy situation in an ongoing attempt to cause for individuals to fully 

understand and participate in programs designed to meet the goals of awareness and 

conversation. 

 

The development and implementation of appropriate procedures for energy conservation 

and energy awareness education are the administrative responsibility of the superintendent. 

These procedures will be reviewed annually by the board. 
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